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Kermit Geary 

R.D. 2, Box 298 

Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Kermit, 

It is certainly a pleasure receiving asreception report as 

neat and detailed as yours. Almost thought is was a resume 

at first. 

Please consider this letter as verification of the program 

material you listed as being heard. QSL cards are at the print- 

ers, so hang tight. 

We have found from previous reports that most of the Penn- 

sylvania listening area is relatively free from atmospheric 

interference, and very little interference from XEDM. As 

indicated in your report, your area is no exception. Maryland. 

however is someting else altogether. A report from the 

Baltimore area indicated S-7 to S-9 on WJVA, with an occasional 

rise to 10 over S-9. Interference from noise gave a S-5 to 

S-8 reading with XEDM fading in and out heavily from S-5 to 

20 over S-9. Same test. Same night. Two reports from Alden, 

N.Y., Jerry Monroe and Josh Hill, indicated about midway 

between you and the report from Maryland. Isn't radio fun?!!? 

Tnakx again and good listening. Please find coverage map. 

Çhx is Cross 
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